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TOPICS 
Night Shift Added for Artificial Turf 
Stock the Lockers Campaign 
 

 

ARTIFICIAL TURF – In order to accelerate the schedule and avoid any delays 
due to weather, Milestone Contracting will be working the night shift at the NDSS 
synthetic turf sport field.  The night shift will be excavating and hauling soil during 
the hours of 7 p.m. until 6 a.m., seven days a week from Monday, August 14 until 
Monday, August 28.  These extra evening shifts will help to ensure the civil work is 
completed prior to the opening of school. 

 
There should be minimal noise disruption to the residential neighbourhood around 
NDSS as it is further away from the work site. 
 

 
STOCK THE LOCKERS – Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation is hoping to 
raise $60,000 during the annual Stock the Lockers fundraising campaign.  The 
campaign runs until September 1. The following sponsors are accepting 
donations:  Staples, Country Grocer, Nanaimo Coastal Community Credit Unions, 
the Ladysmith and District Credit Union and the Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools 
Foundation.   
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